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CALL FOR
POSTERS

All students, researchers and faculty are invited to submit a poster
for presentation at the “Girls in the SDG Era: Health Equity and
Education” Symposium on November 12 at the Institute for
African Studies. This event is co-sponsored with the Takemi
Program in International Health at the Harvard T.H. Chan School,
the Institute for African Studies at the University of Ghana and the
Ford Foundation.

Please submit abstracts along with your title, author names and
affiliation no later than November 1 (Up to 250 words).
Notifications of acceptance will be sent on November 5.
Presenters must be available on November 12 from 1:30-2:30pm.

An award will be given for the best poster presentation. Judges
include our presenters, moderators, and keynote speakers.
Posters should be 36” high x 48” wide or 91.4 cm high x 121.9 cm wide.

Questions or concerns?
Please email takemi@hsph.harvard.edu
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